Charlotte B Rutherford Status Update — October 31, 2018

e The 6905 N Interstate/Charlotte B. Rutherford Place 51 unit multifamily affordable rental project is named in honor of the Honorable Charlotte
Rutherford, a community activist and former civil rights attorney, journalist, administrative law judge and entrepreneur whose parents, Otto G.
Rutherford and Verdell Burdine, were major figures in Portland’s black civil rights struggle.

e Construction of this Central City Concern project began in August 2017 and on October 31, 2018 we are happy to report that we have obtained
a Temporary Certificate of Occupancy from the City of Portland, allowing the Project to now be occupied. All units are now preleased and we
are currently scheduling move in dates for all units, and expect to have our first residents move in within the next week!

e All residents for the project have been obtained through the Portland Housing Bureau generated N/NE Preference policy area wait list. The
project includes 36 one bedroom units and 15 two bedroom units.
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